Procedures for Title I LEA Plan Approval

In an effort to accelerate the review of your Title I application for those who have not yet received final approval, we are giving you options.  You may leave your application in the review process as it now exists, or you may submit the following specific information and, if appropriately answered, we will attach the descriptions to your Title I application and give final approval.  These are the basic things for which we are looking:

(1).  Describe your Title I school and the way it serves all eligible children, including Limited English Proficient (LEP) students, whether Targeted Assistance or School Wide.  Be specific.  What is the reading program you are implementing?  How does it work?  Does it reduce pull-out?  How is Title I involved in serving the children?  Answer these questions for reading, math and language arts.

(2).  Cite the research that caused your school to decide to implement the program or programs you described in #1.  What things convinced you that the program would be effective with your students?  Include site visits, program presentations and summary research on the specific programs you are using.  Include evidence of success that influenced your decision to adopt/implement the program.  Answer these questions for reading, math and language arts.

(3).  Describe the different staff training that has been done and continues, if appropriate, for the programs you have described in #1 and #2 above and, again, for all three subject areas.  The Law stresses the use of highly qualified staff.

(4).  In the regular program, what procedures are in use to insure that children not making adequate progress in meeting State standards are given assistance that is in addition to the Title I instructional program?  (During the regular class period.)

(5).  Explain how the various programs in your school are coordinated.  This could include Head Start, Even Start, local preschool programs, early childhood transition programs, the Governor’s K-3 Summer School, HIPPY, Goals 2000, School-to-Work, English as a Second Language program, Adult Education, etc.  Simply tell the things that are shared among the programs.  For example, do they share health records, assessment measures, combine workshops that are appropriate for different programs or share staff development activities?

